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Highlights in this issue: 
 

¶ E-Record Tips 

¶ Scholarships Winners 

¶ MQA/PQA Classes 

 

 

Outstanding Member/Volunteer Award 
 

Do you know a member or volunteer who has exemplified 
what it means to be a true leader?  If so, make sure to   
nominate these individuals by August 3, 2018.  Recipients 
will be announced at the 4-H Awards Banquet.  Application 
and details can be found in the Tab Section on the            
homepage at www.weld4h.org.   

 

Writing Checks to Extension Office 
 

If you write a check to the Extension, Fair or anything else, 
please use blue or black ink as red, pink or other colors 
wonôt show up when scanning checks for deposit. Thanks!  

 

4-H Truck Raffle 
 

The Rocky Mountain Ford Dealers have again generously 
donated a Ford  F-150 4 X 4 Super Crew Truck to the        
Colorado 4-H Foundation for the 2018 raffle. This year       
additional prizes will be awarded as well. 
 

¶ Grand Prize: 2018 F-150 Truck 

¶ 2nd Prize: $1,450.00 cash 

¶ 3rd Prize: $1,200.00 cash 

¶ 4th Prize:  $1,000.00 cash 

¶ 5th prize: $750.00 cash 

¶ 6th prize:  $500.00 cash 

¶ 7th prize:  $250.00 cash 

¶ 8th-12th prize:  $100.00 cash 
 

Raffle tickets are available to purchase.   
 

Great 4-H Club Fundraiser 
 

The 4-H Foundation raffle returns $2.50 to the 4-H club/
organization for every $5 ticket sold! This is a much better 
rate of return than the 25% (one quarter percent) returns 
grocery store card sales yield and what other fundraising 
companies provide. If you are interested in selling raffle   

tickets to raise money, 
contact Kim at                    
970-400-2079. 

 

23rd Annual Paul and Jean Hoshiko  
Memorial 4-H Golf Tournament 

 

When: Friday, June 1, 2018 
Where: Pelican Lakes Golf & Country Club, Windsor, CO 
 

The tournament is named in honor of longtime Weld County resi-
dents Paul and Jean Hoshiko. As a youth, Paul was an exemplary 
4-H member and,  during his adult life, became an outstanding 
supporter of 4-H. Paul shared his passion for 4-H with his wife 
Jean who was an outstanding 4-H leader and supporter  as well.  
The  tournament raises funds to support a variety of 4-H programs 
which prepare thousands of Colorado young people for a productive 
future. 
 

To register, go to www.co4hfoundation.colostate.edu,  Please            
contact Colorado 4-H Foundation with any questions you may have 
at 970-491-2768. 

 

New Volunteer Training  
 

There are new training modules for volunteer leaders in Colorado!  
These new trainings are required for ALL volunteer enrollments 
next year.  For volunteers who complete the training by June 1

st
, 

your name will be put into a drawing for a $50 gift card! The train-
ing will take, approximately, 1 hour to complete.  At the completion 
of the training, you will be able to print a certificate that you will 
need to either e-mail or mail to the office.  You can find instruc-
tions on how to access the training at http://weld4h.org/UserFiles/
Servers/Server_31703/File/Adult%20Opportunities/Weld%
20County%20Instructions%20for%20Online%20Training.pdf.  If 
you have any questions, please contact Kim or Michelle.  
 

4-H is for the Kids! 
 

As fair approaches, I want to give a friendly reminder that 4-H  
projects are for the kids!  As parents, we welcome you to assist 
your child through the project but please do not do it for them.    
 

Are You Ready for Fair?! 
 

As a new member, or even a seasoned member, there are a lot of 
steps to be sure you are ready for fair!  For a checklist to make 
sure you have everything done, visit:  www.weld4h.org, then go to 
the Tab Section on the homepage or the Projects Page.  

 

Clubs Needed! 
 

Do you live in or around the Johnstown/Milliken or the Frederick/
Firestone area and have a desire to further your leadership within 
Weld County 4-H?!  Due to increased involvement in those areas, 
we are seeking volunteer leaders to step into the role of               
Organization Leaders and start new clubs!  With only one club in 
the Johnstown/Milliken area and no club in the Frederick/Firestone 
area, it has become impossible to serve all the members who 
want to be involved.  If you are interested in stepping into this role, 
please contact Kim Sterkel at 970-400-2079. 

Colorado State University Extension, U.S. Department of Agriculture and Colorado  
counties cooperating. Extension programs are available to all without discrimination. 
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Weld County 4-H foundation Banquet 

The Weld County 4-H Foundation Banquet was held on April 27th and was a huge success.  9 distinguished leaders 
were recognized.  We thank all of the leaders for their dedication and work for the 4-H program.  15 Weld County 4-H 
Foundation Scholarship winners were recognized.  Close to $13,000.00 in scholarships were awarded.  Good luck to all 
of the scholarship winners in their future endeavors.  Here are a few pictures from the banquet.      

Leaders pictured:  Back Row:  Stuart Gebauer 15 Year         
Leader, Ty Dreiling 15 Year Leader, Ray Sagehorn 15 Year 
Leader, and Dave Marvin 20 Year Leader.  Front Row:  Bill 
Erickson 65 Year Leader. 
 

Not Pictured:  Debbie Trupp 15 Year Leader, Amy Cooksey          
20 Year Leader, Stephen Walters 15 Year Leader and Beverly             
Rodenburg 20 Year Leader. 

Scholarship winners:  Back Row:  Dustin Horn, 
Ian Lovell, Mikayla Erickson, Cambrilynn    
Butterworth,  Mary Carlson and Kelli Carlson.  
Front Row:  Courtney Patton, Destinie Ries, 
Abby Sears, Lindsey Leafgren and Molly 
Cooksey. 
 

Not pictured:  Jaynee Halverson, Molly      
Adams, Ashley Terrell and Taya Baumgartner. 

Kim Sterkel presented Jim Park, 
Weld County 4-H Foundation Pres-
ident,  a check for $14,500.00.  This 
check represents the proceeds from 
the 2017 Weld County 4-H Mardi 
Gras.  We are looking forward to  
another great Mardi Gras in 2018! 

Deeona Johnston, 
former Weld County     
4-H member, was a            
Colorado IFYE Dele-
gate who presented 
on  her 6 month trip to 
France and Germany.  
Deeona was the first 
Colorado IFYE Dele-
gate to visit France. 

Jim Park presented two 
donation checks to      
Rochelle Platter for the 
Colorado 4-H Founda-
tion.  Rochelle is the 
new Executive Director 
of the  Colorado 4-H            
Foundation. 


